
 
 

 
Title and Reference   - PCC.198.2015  
 
Subject:              Provision of Medical Injury Award Reviews    
 
Report of:    Director of Finance 

 
Date:                          10 December 2015  

 

 

 
Summary  
 
To provide an update on the tenders received for the appointment of medical 
practitioners to conduct a programme of Injury Award Reviews.  
 
  

 

 

 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the tenders be accepted from IOH and Partners Occupational 
Medical for the Provision of SMP’s to conduct injury award reviews. 
 
 (The background papers are exempted under Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to 
the Local Government Act 1972) 

 
 

 

  
 
Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 

 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 
 

Signature                       Date  10.12.15 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


